
Coburg Main Street and City of Coburg

are pleased to invite the Coburg community to the

and the official reopening of Pavilion Park

Ribbon Cutting Ceremony
Pavilion park

June 30, 2025 
6:00PM

This celebration will be honoring the Shepherd Family,
Coburg Park and Tree Committee, Coburg Public Works,

and the various contributors who made this renovation happen.  

After the Ceremony, 
Please join us for refreshments at 

Mimosas Restaurant
  and the

Coburg Main Street 
Summer Community Meeting and Social 

where we will be discussing 
the imporance of public parks and placemaking.   


